
Frequently Asked Questions 
 
Who Should Attend? 
Those currently leading at Kensington or looking to grow in their leadership, whether in Kensington or in 
their spheres of influence. 
 
Do I Need To Go to Kensington? 
The Move Out Gathering is open to anyone, you do not have to go to Kensington to attend. 
 
Why Do I Need To Register? 
We ask that all attendees register, whether you plan to attend in person or livestream, so that we can 
communicate important information prior, during and after the event.   
 
Do I need a ticket to attend in person? 
If you plan to attend in person you will need a ticket like any weekend service. Tickets are limited to 350 
people to allow for social distancing. 
 
Will there be a live stream option if I choose not to attend in person? 
Yes, all sessions will be live streamed, as well as certain breakouts.  Other breakouts will be pre-recorded 
and available for watching during the breakout session times.   
 
Is there childcare? 
Childcare will not be available. 
 
Should I still register or attend if I can only come to one of the days i.e. Fri night or Sat morning? 
Yes! There will be impactful information and practical leadership tools each day. 
 
Will there be food? 
There will not be any food this year due to Covid restrictions. 
 
What will the sessions be like? 
Sessions include inspiring worship as well as an incredible lineup of speakers that will reflect on how God 
has called us to be kingdom-now people, with our hands and feet in the dirt 
 
How will I choose a breakout session? 
Detailed descriptions of each breakout will be listed in the workbook. The same breakouts will be offered 
twice – once at 8:30am and again at 10am. 
 
What to expect when attending in person? 

• Our in-person services will be a physically-distanced gathering with a maximum of one-third the 
capacity in each of our auditoriums. Families and individuals will be asked to sit with three chairs 
between each party to abide by social distancing recommendations. Our usher teams will assist 
with the seating process prior to each service. Please be prepared to follow signs that direct 
where to enter and exit as well. 



• Because of the reduced auditorium capacity, a reservation system has been created to ensure 
safety and social distancing. Entry into each campus will require a ticket for each individual in 
your party. Free tickets are reservable on our website. Once your ticket(s) is reserved, your 
name(s) will be added to our guest list for a quick, no-scanning entry process – just state your 
name to our usher or host. 

 
• Lobby coffee and snacks are currently unavailable. 

 
• All in attendance will be asked to wear a mask or face covering while inside our buildings. 


